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October 16, 2014 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 

     
Re:  Case 14-G-0419  

  
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 By letter dated September 15, 2014, Orange and Rockland Utilities, Inc. (the 
“Company”) filed with the Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) amendments to its 
Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 4 – Gas to become effective December 15, 2014 proposing 
the addition of language to clarify when a bill must be paid by before late payment charges 
begin to take effect.   
 

The Commission Staff has requested a postponement of the effective date of the 
proposed tariff amendment to January 15, 2015, to allow time for further review of the proposed 
change.  The Company accordingly files Supplement No. 56 to postpone the effective date of 
the tariff amendment included in its September 15, 2014 filing.  Supplement No. 56 is issued 
October 16, 2014 with an effective date of November 15, 2014.   

 
 Any questions regarding this filing can be directed to Cheryl Ruggiero at (212) 460-3189. 
 

Very truly yours, 
        
        /s/ 
 
        William A. Atzl, Jr. 
        Director – Rate Engineering 
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